






September 3, 2013
Dear 1L Families,

Today 1L visited the LMC for a beginning-of-year orientation.  We listened to Mrs. Robinson read a funny story and enjoyed learning about all the different books in the LMC.  Your first grader was able to take home one special book of his/her choosing.

Beginning next week, your reader will now be able to pick out books from the LMC every Tuesday.  

Library books should be read by students and/or read to them on a regular basis.

Please enjoy these special stories and return them weekly, Tuesday mornings (if not before), so your reader can pick new books to treasure!

Thank you so much for your help and support!
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     Mrs. Littrell
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